
Dear Chaplain Applicant: 

Thank you for your interest in serving as a hospital chaplain.  Enclosed you will find an 
application.  Please include attachments as requested.  

Our Volunteer Chaplain’s Program and the contribution its ministry has made to our 
patients healing process are invaluable to the patients, the hospital, and our Lord’s 
Kingdom.  

Our chaplains are called on a rotating basis as requested by our patients and/or their 
family members. Typically these calls are generated by the nursing staff.  

We look forward to receiving your application and meeting you for an interview. 

Volunteer Services  
843-674-2975
geigerki@musc.edu


